
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Austan S. Librach, P.E., AICP

DATE: May 26, 2004

SUBJECT: Item 50 - Capital Metro % Cent Funding RCA

The RCA for Item 50 on the May 27th agenda inadvertently omitted a funding amount in the
category "Regional Safety and Mobility Improvements." This category includes a sub-category
"Analysis and construction of safety improvements." The amount of funding for this sub-
category is $1,000,000. The category in the RCA should read as follows:

Regional Safety and Mobility Improvements ($8.396m over 3 years)
Analysis, design and construction of safety improvements 1,000,000
(See attachment D)
Cameron Road (51st St. to U.S. 290) * 1,000,000
Arterial Signs Inventory and Replacement 1,500,000

The attachments and chart attached to the RCA reflect the correct funding amounts.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 974-2357.

Austan S. Librach, P.E., AICP
Director

TRANSPORTATION, PLANNING & SUSTAINABILITY DEPARTMENT

C: Toby H. Futrell, City Manager
Laura Huffman, Assistant City Manager


